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Dear Parents, 

We will be celebrating the King’s Coronation on Friday 5th May. For this day, we would like the 

children to come to school in Union Jack themed clothing (red, white and blue). Children may wear 

face paints as well if you permit this.  

During the day, the children will be marking such a significant event by taking part in the following 

activities: 

1. Each class will write a letter of good luck to the King, wishing him the best and maybe even 

giving him a little bit of advice 

2. The children will also be creating Coronation Crowns to wear throughout the day. 

3. A Coronation Party will take place at lunchtime where children can eat outside, play games and 

celebrate the coronation in style (weather permitting) 

4. There will also be a competition to design a Coronation Stamp – every entry will be considered 

a winner! 

I’m sure you will agree, this is going to be great occasion and one that hopefully will live in the 

memory for a very long time.  

Please find the attached information for our school lunch option that day as it does differ from the 

stated menu online.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Chris Marston 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  


